
The National Park Service encourages 
you to follow CDC guidance to reduce 
the spread of COVID-19. 

If you feel sick, please visit another day. 

Practice social distancing. Maintain at least 
6 feet of distance between you and others.  

Wear a face covering when social distancing 
cannot be maintained. 

Avoid touching your eyes, nose, and mouth. 

Wash your hands often with soap and water 
for at least 20 seconds or use hand sanitizer. 

COVID-19 Safety Alert

Cover your mouth and nose when you cough 
or sneeze. 
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Thank you for helping to keep yourself and others safe and healthy.


